
 
Office of the  

Vice President (Operations and Finance) 

Date: 13/09/2018 
To: Students’ Union Council  
Re: VPOF 2018/19 Report  

 
 
Dear Council,  
 
WOW, Council! It’s been such a long time! Jk, but it’s nice to see you all again. I thoroughly 
enjoyed presenting to you last week on our capital plan; thank you for all of your feedback. It is 
very motivating to know that you care, so please continue to share your thoughts along the 
way. Although only 3 days have passed since meeting, I have a couple fun updates to share 
with y’all.  
 
Vegan & vegetarian options 
Although I mentioned in a report a couple weeks ago that my platform goal of adding veg 
options at the bars had been delayed, our incredible bar staff pulled something together for 
September! I am very pleased. Now, when you eat at RATT or Dewey’s you’ll find a seperate 
little menu on the table highlight the veg options they have. We will look into bolstering the 
variety of selections come second semester, once the downstairs catering kitchen is up and 
running and can help with some of the prep.  
 
SUB Creation Space 
The SUB creation space is just about ready to go! Camera’s have been installed, and all of the 
booking policy has been figured out. The only thing that’s left to do is finaliza a user manual for 
the space, and we’re hoping it’ll be open to members at the end of September. Students 
wishing to book the space can do it via Student Life Central.  
 
Closing thoughts 
Just wanted to end this report with a thank you to all you wonderful people! From tabling at 
WoW, to visiting the Be Book Smart Fair, to proxying for committees, the dedication many of 
you have been showing since being elected is truly incredible. You are an integral part of the 
Students’ Union, and your actions go a long way in furthering our perpetual goal of become as 
strong of an organization as possible. Pat on the back! My next office hours will be Friday the 
28th of September from 2:00-3:00. As shoot me an email if you’d like to meet at another time.  
Cheers, 

 
 
 

UASU VP Operations and Finance 
Emma Ripka  

 


